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INVITATION TO BID 
BID NO. 07-171 
 
AS-NEEDED INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROLS 
MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 
The Pasco County Purchasing Department will receive sealed bids until 2:30 p.m., local time (our 
clock), on JULY 30, 2007, in the Pasco County Purchasing Department, 8919 Government Drive, 
New Port Richey, Florida 34654.  Bids received after this time will not be accepted.  Bids will be 
publicly opened and read at the above-stated time and date.  All interested parties are invited to 
attend.  Bidders shall submit one (1) original of the submitted bid. 
 
This service contract consists of providing all labor, equipment, materials and services, etc., 
necessary to maintain instrumentation and control systems throughout the County for the  Pasco 
County Utilities Department.  Please refer to the contract document and specifications for 
complete requirements. 
 
A non-mandatory pre-bid conference will be held in the Purchasing Department Conference 
Room; 8919 Government Drive; New Port Richey, Florida, on JULY 16, 2007, at 10:00 a.m.  All 
interested parties are strongly encouraged to attend.  The purpose of the pre-bid conference is to 
allow potential bidders an opportunity to present questions to staff and obtain clarification of the 
requirements contained in the issued bid documents. 
 
Bid documents may be obtained from King Engineering Associates, Inc., at 4921 Memorial 
Highway, One Memorial Center, Suite 300, Tampa, Florida 33634, upon payment of $25.00 for 
each set of hardcopy document (Florida Sales Tax is included).  Return of Bid Documents is not 
required, and the amount paid for the Bid documents is nonrefundable. 
 
Please refer to the contract document and specifications for complete requirements. 
 
The Board of County Commissioners of Pasco County, Florida, reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids received. 
 
 
 
 
Scott Stromer 
Purchasing Director 


